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Suffolk Credit Union Ltd                                                                                         

Endeavour House, 8 Russell Road, Ipswich IP1 2BX

Telephone: 01473 265000    Email credit.union@suffolk.gov.uk       www.suffolkcreditunion.org.uk 

20 May 2021
Dear Member
As you will be aware, we were unable to hold the AGM last year as a result of the Covid pandemic. We had hoped that by now we could have been back to some sort of normality, unfortunately that is not the case, hence the need to hold the AGM digitally supported by ABCUL, with a dial in facility). 

The joining instructions and registration details for the meeting are enclosed/attached. 
Please also find enclosed/attached the following:

· The official calling notice for our AGM and Agenda 

· Nomination forms and details of volunteer roles within the credit union - including those of the Board and Committees standing for election.
· Minutes of AGM held on 29 April 2019 
We will be adding these documents along with other related documents for the AGM to our website so please do visit the website ahead of the meeting. https://suffolkcreditunion.onesuffolk.net 

Your credit union needs you. As you are aware your Suffolk credit union is owned and run by its members.  

This credit union relies heavily on a very small handful of people.  Although, a small co-operative, this is increasingly harder to sustain. Increasing regulations and customer expectations means the workload needs to be shared more widely.  We understand that the pandemic will have impacted on everyone in some way, and may have meant being shielded, isolated, or ceased working. We understand the enormous impact it has had on peoples lives. The credit union has also felt that impact. However, without an increase of volunteers at various levels throughout Suffolk Credit Union, the credit union’s future, in its current structure, is at risk. Suffolk Credit Union is faced with many challenges, but also has lots of opportunities.  The best way we can face these challenges and get the benefit from the opportunities, is if we have a strong group of committed members who are willing to give a little bit of their time to run, promote and deliver, the credit union services. 
As a membership organisation we are offering you the opportunity to share your experience and talents and learn new skills.  We need board and committee members and volunteers to help with running the office and to promote the credit union to potential members.
If you could give us a little bit of your time to help.  If we all do our part, we can not only survive but can thrive in the future.  Thanks for taking the time to read this. 

If you want to know more, please contact the credit union office by email and someone will get back to you.
Kindest Regards

Your Board of Directors
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